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the

MID-MICHIGAN DISTRICT HEALTH DEPARTMENT
(Clinton, Gratiot, Montcalm Counties)

BOARD OF HEALTH

has CANCELLED its Finance Committee Meeting at

8:00 a.m. on Wednesday, November 27, 2013

at its Clinton County Branch Office, Conference Room A located at:

1307 E. Townsend Rd., St. Johns, Michigan

This meeting is open to all members of the public under Michigan’s Open Meetings Act. The Mid-Michigan District Board of Health will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as signers for the hearing impaired interpreters, and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting, to individuals with disabilities at the meeting/hearing upon one (1) week’s notice. Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Mid-Michigan District Board of Health by emailing, writing, or calling:

Cynthia M. Partlo, Board Secretary
615 N. State St.
Stanton, Michigan  48888-9702
(989) 831-3610
E-Mail:  cpartlo@mmdhd.org 


